
Memorandum

DATE: April 28, 2000

TO: Judith Pachter Schulder, Counsel for the State Board of Psychology

FROM: Robert E. Nyce, Executive Direc tor^ Y W ^ " '

RE: Typo in Regulation #16A-633 (#1931)

cc: Gary Hoffman, Legislative Reference Bureau
David DeVries, Office of Attorney General

During our review of the above regulation, we noted that there is a typographical error in
Section 41.85 of the final regulation. Section 41.85 should be a single sentence. The
period at the end of the first sentence should be a right parenthesis and the following
capitol letter "T" at the beginning of the second sentence should be a small letter "t". To
avoid confusion, we suggest that this technical correction be made.

It is our understanding that the Legislative Reference Bureau will make this correction if
you make the request when the regulation is submitted to the LRB for final publication.


